
Anthony Drigo

Senhouse Management (FRN 0021915996)

45 Dewolf Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

(508) 659 6119 / antdrig@gmail.com

August 30, 2012 

David Krech 
Associate Division Chief 
Policy Division, International Bureau 
U.S. Federal Communications Commission

Mr. Krech

Following on communication with the staff of the FCC regarding my application for international section 
214 authorization, we have concluded that the services we are proposing to offer do not require a Section 
214 authorization.

Therefore, I wish to withdraw my application for International section 214 authorization. Application 
Number ITC-214-20120808-00202, submitted on August 8, 2012.

I take this opportunity to thank you for your responsiveness and assistance.

Respectfully,

Anthony Drigo

CEO
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